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Townsend, Erle

From: Fred Sturtevant III <mffd8701@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi, Name: Frederick Sturtevant,  239 North St, Mechanic Falls, ME 04256,  phone number 207 754-2880   

 

I think mandating electric cars and truck's is foolish and unnecessary  the climate in Maine can't support them through 

the weather and infrastructure can barely handle the electricity needed now viable when we need to update it the 

nimby's come out of the wood, and if we let the market work we'll fet clean cars in the future,  oil still a good viable 

energy  that keeps this state and country going strong  we need to use common sense and slow down on this mandate.  

 

Thank you  Fred Sturtevant  


